March 30, 2022

Mr. Michael Matheson

Siskiyou Union High School District
623 Everitt Memorial Highway

Mt. Shasta, CA 96067

Dear Mr. Matheson,

This letter is to serve as the SUHSTA Letter of Intent to Bargain for the 2022-2023 school year.
The following are Contract items that are of concern to Unit members and of which we plan to

bargain with the District.

1. Article 7: Compensation and Benefits
2. Article 8: Hours of Employment

We look forward to productive negotiations. If you have any concerns or questions, please
contact me.

Sincerely,

MZHO

SUHSDTA/CTA President

CC: Lori Adams, CTA



